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pbscommissions - Fw: Letter

" Mendocino Cc}unty

From: jean morawski <momcat95490@yahoo.com>
To: "pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org" JUN 10701
<pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org> '
Date: 6/7/2021 1:51 PM Planning & Building Servi
S
Subject: Fw: Letter g oervices

Attachments: Jeannie letter.pdf

Please read and consider deeply the inconvenience this would be for all of us on
Ridgewood Rd! GPS would not work for quite a while and it's a huge hassle for each of us.
| just lost my husband and this is just putting me over the top.

In any case, please open attachment and read my signed letter as well.

Thank you and please don't go forward with this change. | beg of you.

Jeannie Morawski
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pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org

County of Mendocino

Department of Planning and Building Services
860 North Bush Street

Ukiah, CA 95482

Attention: Zoning Administrator — Nash Gonzalez
RE: Private Road Name Petition RN 2020-0002

June 5, 2021

Zoning Administrator

I/we are in opposition to the proposed name change from Ridgewood Road to Old Boy Scout Road as
specified in the May 28, 2021, Memorandum directed to you and signed by Russell Ford, County
Planning and Building Services (PBS).

The duplicate address that requires correction noted in the Memorandum was created in error by PBS

staff and, its remedy, should not be visited on the balance of the parcels which use our private road to
access our parcel.

We believe the proposed change has the potential to generate confusion and delay services for which
we have seen no documented problem.

We encourage you to recognize the burden this change will have on me/us and will create added
confusion and costs to me/us.

1/we urge you to not adopt the proposed name change Old Boy Scout Road.

Sincerely,
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Ridgewood Road situs address
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pbscommissions - Re: Letter

From:  jean morawski <momcat95490(@yahoo.com> Mendacino County‘
To: "pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org" <pbscommissions@menlglocinocounty.org>
Date: 6/7/2021 7:34 PM

Subject: Re: Letter JUN 10202

Planning & Building Services

Hello again to the Building Commission,

I would like to add to the letter | already sent earlier today that | am not terribly computer
savvy nor do | have good or regular internet service up here on Ridgewood Rd. It's not fair
to ask us to respond quickly on the computer. A few neighbors have no computer at all.

| needed help from a kind neighbor to get the earlier letter sent off to you. | thought you
should know we don't rely in internet in many places on this road.

Thank you for your time and | hope you'll make the right decision to leave our long time
property addresses alone. This was not our doing and we should not pay for another's
mistake.

Blessings to you all,

Jeannie Morawski

On Monday, June 7, 2021, 01:50:58 PM PDT, jean morawski <momcat95490@yahoo.com> wrote:

Please read and consider deeply the inconvenience this would be for all of us on
Ridgewood Rd! GPS would not work for quite a while and it's a huge hassle for each of us.
I just lost my husband and this is just putting me over the top.

In any case, please open attachment and read my signed letter as well.

Thank you and please don't go forward with this change. | beg of you.

Jeannie Morawski
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